
6238
Sponsor(s): Senators Shin, McAuliffe, Rasmussen, Franklin, T.
Sheldon, Spanel, Kohl-Welles, B. Sheldon, Fairley, Snyder, Eide,
Thibaudeau, Costa and Prentice

Brief Description: Updating obsolete language.

SB 6238 - DIGEST

Finds that the use of the term "Oriental" when used to refer
to persons of Asian descent is outdated and pejorative. There is a
need to make clear that the term "Asian" is preferred terminology,
and that this more modern and nonpejorative term must be used to
replace outdated terminology.


